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Through….. 

Loving learning, loving each other and loving life 
itself 

AGAPE: The Good Samaritan (uke 10: 25-37) 
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Edition 8 Wednesday 3rd June 2020  

 

Dear Pupils of North Curry Primary School 

Thank you so much for your fantastic emails, as always it is wonderful to see you and what you 

have been doing. We hope you are all happy and staying well. This week we have exciting news 

about our upcoming enrichment week…  

 

To be in the next edition please email Mrs Day/ELSA  office@nc.huish.education with your 

parents’ permission. The Heron Times will be emailed to your family with the school 

Newsletter every Wednesday. Hope you have had a very happy half term! 
 

 
 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

 
Have a great day if 

you are celebrating 

your birthday this 

week. 

 
 

 

Heron Times Needs You! 

 

Please send anything in 

you would like to share in 

next week’s edition. 

 

We would love to see 

what you are enjoying at 

home. 
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North Curry Primary School 
 

Art 
Gallery 

 

 

 

 

Lottie has been very 

busy making this amazing 

motte and bailey castle. 



 
  

 

 
 

These hopeful pictures have been sent in 

by Iris… 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This is Ed's amazing layered chocolate cake with a jelly tot centre!  

He made it for Lottie’s birthday.  

 

Happy Birthday Lottie! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Coming soon! 

Whole school 

enrichment 

week 

The Ancient 

Greeks 

8th – 12th June  
 

 


